
This year we as a school family would like to support orphans worldwide for Christmas 

through Operation Christmas Child. 

The items needed can be either new or as new as possible (please don’t send well used 

or worn items). 

It would be amazing if we could put as many shoeboxes together (not large boot boxes 

please) to pass to the children. It’s the time of year that maybe some households are 

clearing out items in order for new arrivals over the festive period. 

If you don’t have a shoe box don’t worry we can still take your items and pass them on. 

Boxes and items need to be in school for Thursday 14th November ready for collection 

Friday 15th November. 

All items that can be included – 

 

 

 

 

Hats and gloves      Comb, hairbrush or toothbrush 

Sunglasses and cap      Face flannel, packaged bar soap 

T-shirt and Flip flops      Sponge 

Socks       Reusable plastic cup, water bowl/plate 

Small backpack, handbag or drawstring bag   Non-liquid lip balm 

Hair bows or clips      Stick deodorant 

Friendship bracelets     Toy cars, animal figures 

Wind-up torch      Building blocks 

Stickers       Skipping ropes, tennis ball, yo-yo 

Pens, pencils and sharpeners     Spinning top, mini frisbee, fidget spinner 

Crayons, felt tips, rulers and erasers    Finger puppets 

Writing pads or notebooks     Slinky 

Solar calculators      Travel games 

Glue sticks      Small musical instrument 

Pre-inked stampers      Small puzzles 

Colouring books 

Water paint sets 



 

 

Items that cannot be included – 

 

Thank you for helping us support other children. 

 

 

     

                           

Toothpaste, sweets, lotions and liquids; used or damaged items; war - related items) e.g. toy 

guns, model soldiers, military vehicles etc); seeds, gum, chocolate or food items; religious or 

political literature; medicines, aerosol cans, knives, sharp or fragile items. 

ITEMS PACKED FROM THIS LIST WILL BE REMOVED FROM THE SHOWBOXES 


